
Dear Friends of the Arizona FFA Foundation,

Agricultural Education and the FFA are making a tremendous impact on youth and the 
Arizona agriculture industry. Each day across Arizona, students are preparing for careers in 
agriculture and will become our future skilled workforce, entrepreneurs and leaders in the 
food, fiber and natural resources industry.
On February 22, 2020, ‘The Biggest Night in Arizona Agriculture’, we will come together to 
celebrate the achievements and success of the Arizona FFA at the annual Blue & Gold Gala. 
The Gala will highlight the impact donor support has made on FFA members and provide 
opportunities for the agricultural industry to ensure FFA remains a vital component of 
Arizona’s future.
On behalf of the Arizona Agricultural Education/FFA Foundation Board of Directors, I 
would like to request your support. Will you please contribute an item for our silent auction? 
By the grace of our donors, the Arizona FFA Foundation raises more than $360,000 in funds 
annually that directly benefit the more than 10,000 members of the Arizona FFA. 
If you are able to give, our volunteers or staff will arrange for pick-up of your item(s).   
If it can be mailed (i.e. gift certificates/ gift cards) please send to Arizona FFA Foundation, 
PO Box 5310, Glendale, AZ 85312. Or you can fill out the form here.  
For planning purposes, we would like to receive all items by December 15.
Please feel free to contact Rochell Planty, our Executive Director with questions. She can be 
reached at rochell@azffafoundation.org or (602) 705-9211.
By giving an item you are helping smart, talented and determined young people become the 
leaders we need for tomorrow.

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely,

Heather Rayner			  Farrah Smith			   Liz Foster
Gala Chair			   Gala Co-Chair			   Gala Co-Chair

We are a 501 (c)3 not-for-profit organization. Our TAX ID is 86-0531662

https://form.jotform.com/91366613536157

